
 

  
 

April 2, 2025 
 
US Speedskating 
Ted Morris 
Executive Director 
5662 South Cougar Lane 
Kearns, UT 84118 
 

NGB Compliance Audit Closure Letter 
 
Dear Mr. Morris: 
 
The United States Olympic & Paralympic Committee’s Audit department completed an audit of US 
Speedskating on June 29, 2023. This letter records that US Speedskating has remediated all audit findings 
and is considered compliant related to the NGB Compliance Audit. 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
USOPC Audit 
 


